
Dogs, Dog Leashes, and Dog Poo 

The WCHOA Board continues to receive complaints concerning dogs.  We are 
asking for all dog owners to be aware and considerate of your neighbors.  Read 
more…. 

 
Dog Leashes:  It is a City of Allen ordinance that all dogs must be kept on 
leashes in public spaces.  People do not care for loose dogs coming up to them 
while on walks.  Nor do they care for loose dogs coming up along their houses in 
the flowerbeds.  When out, please keep your dog on a leash at all times. 
 

Dog Poo:  Several years ago, volunteers of the WCHOA installed six doggie 
stations at various locations within our community.  These stations are stocked 
with bags and deposited dog wastes are picked up weekly.  This does not 
include the 3-4 doggie stations installed around the City of Allen Watters 
Crossing Park adjacent to Norton School.  In spite of these stations, the WCHOA 
Board receives complaints of people not picking up after their dogs.  Cleaning up 
after your dog is another City of Allen ordinance.  It is also something to do as a 
good neighbor and out of respect for you fellow neighbors.  Your neighbors will 
appreciate it. 

 


